
 

 
INFORMATIONAL MEMO 

  

HCPF Memo Series can be accessed online: https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/memo-series 

Purpose and Audience: 

The purpose of this Informational Memo is to inform Community Centered Boards (CCB) 
about the transition of Level II Evaluations to a new vendor as part of the Pre-
Admission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR) process. 

Information:  

Currently, staff within CCBs are responsible for conducting Level II Evaluations as part 
of the PASRR process, as laid out in CCB contracts. As of September 1, 2019, the Level 
II Evaluations for individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities (IDD) will 
be conducted by the Department of Health Care Policy & Financing’s (Department) 
vendor, eQHealth.  

Effective September 1, 2019, CCBs shall not conduct any Level II 
Evaluations. The Department will not reimburse a CCB for a Level II Evaluation 
conducted on or after September 1, 2019. If a CCB has any pending Level II 
Evaluations, they must be completed by August 31, 2019. The Department has 
contacted any CCB with pending Level II Evaluations.  

The CCB remains responsible for conducting any Developmental Disability 
Determinations needed as part of the PASRR process, to include the 
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Psychological Evaluation when necessary. The Department is in the process of 
distributing contract amendments to all CCBs for signature to remove the Level II 
Evaluation requirement. 

Attachment(s): 

None 

Department Contact: 

Obinwanne Agomoh 
obinwanne.agomoh@state.co.us 
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